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I definitely support this withdrawal of the Pactola Reservoir- Rapid Creek Watershed.

With more people moving to the Black Hills the pressure on our water resources is growing fast.  We must  also

support the eco systems with precious animals and plants that thrive in this watershed. We need to keep them

healthy and intact. 

   I think we humans improve our health and lives by interacting with the flowing streams, harvesting ripe berries

and Christmas trees and knowing that the habitat is healthy for

the wildlife that we chance upon.

  Please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Interior.

Thank you


